Policy for Lockwood Folly Bulletin Boards

The purpose of the bulletin boards is to post LFPOA and LFCCI notices and to inform the Lockwood Folly community of events open to all residents. These events must be sponsored by a LF resident, or be a resident charity endeavor.

LFPOA and LFCCI notices take precedence if the board is full. At this time, flyers do not have to be approved.

The flyer must;

- Include the name of the LF resident posting the flyer.
- The date the flyer is posted to the board.
- Be removed promptly once expired.
- Be contained inside the plastic door.
- Be in a large enough fonts (at least 18-24 pt.) to be easily read from a vehicle.

To preserve the rights of our residents to be adequately informed of and to participate in events of their choosing, removal of a flyer by anyone other than the LF resident who posted the flyer or member of the BOD is prohibited. If a LF resident objects to a posting, simply let a POA Board member know, and the POA will address the concerns.

Residents sometimes wish to advertise products or services of their for-profit business, or may have items they wish to sell. These flyers may <u>only</u> be posted on the bulletin board in the passageway under the clubhouse.